
 

Browning Public Schools
Board Agenda Request
Meeting To Be Held: August 8, 2024
_____________________________________________________________________

Recognition:   Students   Staff   Parents

Information:   Building Report   Old Business   Superintendent’s Report

Action:   Resignations   Hiring   Contract Service Agreements 

  Travel Out-of-State   Travel In State   Approvals

  Termination   Legal Matters   Other:       

This action request pertains to   Elementary (only)   High School/District Wide

Date: August 1, 2024

To: Rebecca Rappold From:     Beverly Sinclair
Superintendent of Schools Title: Director of Human Resources

Subject: Resignation

Description: The following resignation has been accepted by the Superintendent:

Zoee Johnson, Elementary Teacher-Babb Elementary, Effective 7-15-24

Financial Impact:  N/A

Attachment(s): Resignation Letter

Superintendent Action:    Approved    Denied   Deferred Initial & date: ___________

Comments: 

_________________________________________________________________________________

Board Action: N/A (Info) Approved Denied Table to: 



Zoee Johnson
28 Judge Main Trail
Browning, MT 59417 
zoeejohn00@gmail.com
(406) 450-8293
7/15/2024

Rebecca Rappold 
Browning Public Schools  
Browning, MT 59417 

Dear Rebecca Rappold, 

  I hope this email finds you well. It is with a heavy heart that I submit my resignation from my 
position as the K-2 Teacher at Babb Elementary. This decision has not been an easy one for 
me. Due to personal reasons, I will be relocating to South Dakota in September. While I am 
excited about the new opportunities that await me, I am also saddened to leave behind the 
wonderful community here in Babb. Working at Babb Elementary has been a truly rewarding 
experience. I have greatly enjoyed collaborating with such dedicated colleagues and have 
been inspired by the students' enthusiasm and growth. The support and camaraderie within 
this district are unparalleled, and I am deeply grateful for the professional and personal growth 
I have achieved here. Please know that I am committed to ensuring a smooth transition during 
this period. I am more than willing to assist in any way possible to facilitate the handover 
process. Thank you for your understanding and support during this time. I am profoundly 
appreciative of the opportunities and experiences I have gained at Browning Public Schools. I 
look forward to staying in touch and hope our paths may cross again in the future. 

Also, I will not be available on July 18th for the Babb open house. I had plans prior to the date. 

 Warm regards, 

Zoee Johnson 

mailto:zoeejohn00@gmail.com

